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                     October 2021 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
Over the past number of years, we have ministered to over 1000 police officers here in the USA. In 
the last few years, we have seen a record number of police officers take early retirement, leave law 
enforcement or move to other states where they have not been subjected to opposition and 
persecution from those who hate and want to defund the police. Even though this has been a 
challenging time for law enforcement officers, it is also an opportunity to minister to them during 
these difficult days in our country.  

I have been encouraged to see officers open 
to hearing the gospel and those who are 
seeking the Lord and growing in their faith. 
Many officers have thanked us for our 
ministry to them. At our lunch for police in 
Colorado Springs this month the police chief 
thanked us again for our ministry to them.   
 
It is only because of effective law 
enforcement that we can travel and move 
about in our country, states, and cities with 
freedom. I have lived in countries where 
every adult I met had been a victim of some 
type of crime. In Colombia as in many 
countries around the world less than 1% of 

crimes are ever prosecuted. There is seldom any form of justice.  
 
Even though our country is under great attack by Satan and his servants, I believe that God is 
hearing our prayers and He will help us during our great time of need. The Bible says, “If my 
people who are called by my name will humble themselves and pray and seek my face and turn 
from their wicked ways, then I will hear from heaven, and will forgive their sin and will heal their 
land.” 2 Chronicles 7:14. Millions of Americans are doing just that, and God is hearing our prayers. 
 
Marlene and I are grateful that God has given us the opportunity to minister to the authorities here 
in the USA. Thank you for your prayers and financial support that enable us to minister to law 
enforcement officers in our country. As we partner together, we will know that we have done our 
part in fulfilling the Great Commission.  
 
 
 
         Sincerely, 
         
         Randy Green 

 

http://www.missionmobilization.org/

